
April 4 ,  2 0 0 0  RECC.;+Lk2 AND 
REPORTING TO : DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTING 

FROM : MARY ANNE HELTON, ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL 

RE UNDOCKETED, RULE 2 5 - 2 2 . 0 3 6  INITIATION OF FORMAL 
PROCEEDINGS 

Enclosed are an original and five copies of a Notice of 
Proposed Rule Development for publication in the Florida 
Administrative Weekly. The original Notice must be received by the 
Department of State no later than noon, April 5, 2 0 0 0 .  

DEV22036.W 
Attachments 
cc: Wanda Terrell 



.- 
James C. Smith 
7936 W Lantana Road 
Lake Worth, FL 33467 
Phone: 561-964-0879 
Fax: 561-432-9348 

James C. Smith 

March 29,2000 

Public Service Commission 
, Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Atm: Jackie Knight: 

This correspondence is to advise the Public Service Commission that our business, listed as account 
TF778, has been terminated as of December 1998. Pleasc close this account 

Included in this letter is our check #675 for $56.00. This should cover the year of 1999, plus any 
interests. 

James C. Smith I 

EDIT UNIOd 



lama C. Smith 

March 29,2000 

Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Attn: Jackie Knight: 

James C. Smith 
7936 W Lantana Road 
Lake Worth, FL 33467 
Phone: 561-964-0879 
F a :  561-432-9348 

This correspondence is to advise the Public Service Commission that our business, listed as account 
TF778, has been terminated as of Decemkr 1998. Please close this account 

Included in this Ima is our check #675 for $56.00. Tlis should cover thc year of 1999, plus any 
interests. 



ORIGINAL 
Linda Williams 

From: Paula lsler 
Sent: 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: RE: 

Tuesday, April 04, 2000 11:12 AM 

TG549 is OK to cancel. 
TF778 has a small past due P&I balance. 
yet. I will attempt collection. 

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: Linda Williams 
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2000 8:36 AM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject : 

It is NOT OK to open the docket 

Hi Paula. I have two more that have sent in payments and they are 
requesting certs be canceled. They are: TG549 Frederick Zufall and 
TF778 James C. Smith. 

Thank you. 

1 


